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COMMENTS: 
 
Hello Barry. 
 
Could you please add this to the list of questions for the DCI Briefing to be held on 08 May 
1997?   
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
 
“We are interested in locating a series of correspondence between the CIA, Office of the General 
Counsel and the Department of Justice, Assistant Attorney General during the late 1962-1963 
time period.  Would these documents be easily retrievable through a check of OGC 
correspondence chron files (if such files exist)?” 
 
(This question is based on our discovery of a number of isolated letters, from A.A.G.  J. Walter 
Yeagley and CIA GC Lawrence Houston in late 1962 and early 1963 regarding the CIA’s interest 
in certain Cuban exile groups.  A copy of one of these letters is attached.) 
 
 


